
I strongly agree with the concerns expressed by Parker & Santacroce concerning 
the 215 Beakes zoning variance application. 
 
The overriding issue is one of scale--appropriate building dimensions and 
setbacks for single family homes.  Approval of this zoning variance application 
will set president for the eventual destruction of a historic near-downtown 
residential neighborhood and should not be allowed. 
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